
  

   

 

19 March 2018 

 

Dear Parents 

As we are only two weeks away from the departure day I thought that I would just remind you to 
check the trip details and kit list (via the @BWSTrips twitter feed). The flight numbers and travel 
details are also given in the information pack, but please note that the departure time from the 
Exeter Street car park will be 0230 on Thursday 29 March. This means that you should aim to 
drop your son/daughter off by 0215 at the latest. Between now and the date of the trip I will be 
posting some reading materials on the Insight web portal for the students to read and look at – you 
may wish to have a look too so that you have a better idea of what s/he is going to experience. In 
case you have yet to look, the portal can be accessed via the BWS website at http://www.bws-
school.org.uk/insight/.  

At present it looks like we may have more snow in the south of the UK than there is in Reykjavik – 
but that could all change! 

Best wishes 

 

Stuart Smallwood 
Head Master 
 

 


